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MAY 4 1984

Duke Power Company
ATTN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President

Nuclear Production Department
422 South Church Street
Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-413/84-28 AND 50-414/84-16

Thank you for your response of April 19, 1984, to our Notice of Violation issued
on March 23, 1984, concerning activities conducted under NRC Construction Permit
Nos. CPPR-116 and CPPR-117. It is our understanding that you will supplement
your response by May 3, 1984.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sinc-*ely,

k Danct
~~

Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: R. L. Dick, Vice President
Construction

J. W. Hampton, Station Manager

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
G. Johnson, ELD
Document Control Desk
State of South Carolina

.

RI RII RI RI RI RI(
WKleinsorge:dr JJBlake AHerdt J0)shinski HDance RClewis

5/3/84 5/}/84 5/}/84 5/) /84 5/4/84 5/4/84

8405300656 840522
DR ADOCK 05000

_


